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Final Report

Thank you for your commitment to green initiatives at the University of Illinois. One of the final steps in completing the terms of the funding agreement for your project is the submission of a Final Report with key information about your project. You will also need to submit a detailed report of expenses (if you don't list it within this document) as well as supporting photos to showcase your project.
Please be as accurate as possible in describing the project (including possible setbacks or challenges in meeting the initial goals of the project). Not fully meeting your project's goals will not disqualify you from making future funding requests as long as your reports are as complete and accurate as possible. If you have any questions, please contact the Student Sustainability Committee, at sustainability-committee@illinois.edu. 
Project Name: Classroom LED Upgrades

Date of Report Submission: 6/11/2021

Project Purpose: 
This project is a campus wide upgrade of the general assignment classrooms to replace incandescent lighting with LEDs, saving energy and maintenance costs.
Project Summary: 
Incandescent lighting was replaced with LED lighting in 74 General Assignment classrooms in 27 buildings across campus.
 
Summary of Project Expenditures:
LED lamp materials and installation: $24,608.52
Signage Labor and Materials: $458.64
Total: $25,067.16

Problems/Challenges Encountered
Finishing near milestone with delays from the signage installation.  Project deadline had to extend for all work to be completed.

Problems/Challenges Encountered
See above.
Student Involvement and Outreach to Date:
Student workers with the Deferred Maintenance program assisted in initial classroom surveys determining which classrooms needed to be retrofitted.  A student also calculated spending progress for preparing this report.  Once students return and start using these classrooms, they will benefit from increased lighting levels and better controllability.

Marketing and Promotion Efforts to Date:
Signage installed in each room.

Additional Comments:
Thanks for your patience as we wrap this up.

In addition to the above fields, please provide a detailed accounting of how the funding was spent as well as pictures of the final project in an email to sustainability-committee@illinois.edu. Thank you again for your commitment to sustainability.
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